

Year 5 Home Learning Plan



Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome to a new week of home learning and thank you for your continued support.

As we welcome more children back to school, I understand the importance of keeping Year 5 focused and motivated while still working from home.

Zoom Teaching Sessions

- Each week your child will be invited to three Zoom learning sessions with me. One will have an English focus, another maths and the third will be guided reading.
- Maths sessions will follow the White Rose plans. If you can print out the worksheets, we will be using them however it is not a problem if you cannot.
- English sessions will be based around writing composition, vocabulary, grammar and punctuation.
- Sessions will be 30 minutes long and the most you will usually need is a pencil and paper.
- Your child's 3 Zoom codes will be sent to you on Class Dojo by Monday. Codes will stay the same each week.
- Group set up and times of meetings cannot be changed.
- Please let me know if your child is unable to attend before the meeting.

Contacting me

- Y5 Zoom sessions will take place between 10:00-10:30, 11:15 11.45 and 12:00-12:30.
- If you have a query and need to contact me, please send a message via Class Dojo and I will do my best to reply as soon as possible.

<u>Planning</u>

- Planning for maths will follow White Rose. https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-5/
- The worksheets and answers are available on the school website.
- English plans will follow Oak Academy. If you have chosen not to follow this programme, please encourage as many
 daily reading and writing opportunities as you can. https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom/year-5#schedule
- MyOn has a wonderful range of books to share. https://www.myon.co.uk/login/index.html
- In addition to maths and English, Y5 will undertake a project (e.g. The Maya) which will take several weeks to complete and involve the foundation subjects and independent research.
- For ideas for PE and other Foundation subjects, follow the Oak Academy link or useful links from our School website.

Class Dojo work

- Class Dojo is a wonderful platform to share the many experiences that you are enjoying at home and I enjoy seeing your artwork, baking skills, keep fit efforts etc. I will continue to respond to these with a, 'like.'
- More detailed response will be given to your maths and English work.
- Keep collecting those Class Dojo points, it is important to celebrate your successes.

I hope that these changes will prove to be successful and I look forward to seeing more of the children on our Zoom teaching sessions. I cannot wait for the day when we can all be together again.

All the best,

Miss Bright

Until you spread
your wings
you'll have ho
idea how far you
can fly.

Chaharan